
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Oily Rag 

July – August  2016 

 

Inside this Issue: 

 July run report 

 July minutes report 

 August run report 

 Swap meets and 

Upcoming events. 

 Jokes and funny 

stories  

 

NEXT RUN DATES: 
1. September 18th – AGM Toorbul waterfront 
2. October 16th – TBA 
3. November 20th - TBA 
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Dating Officers:- 

  Ningi- Ron Walters 5497 5118 

  Bray Pk- Bob Pritchard 3205 2653 

  Caboolture Kim Bowers 5495 4683 

 

 

 

NDSCC’s aim:  To provide 

social outings for those who 

enjoy getting out in their cars. 

PO  Box 1559, Caboolture.  4510 

 

 

 

 

We meet on the 3rd Sunday of each month at Centennial 

Lakes, Caboolture (opp tennis courts) at 8.30am for a 

9.00 departure unless otherwise advised. 

 
 

Our Northern 
Districts Social Car 
Club exists for the 
pleasure of getting 
together with great 

people that have the 
similar interests.   
So please, try to 

make the effort to 
come along on these 

runs.   
Our members go to a 

lot of effort to 
organize our events. 

mailto:webmaster@ndscc.com


Page 2 of 13 

 

Our next run is the AGM on the waterfront at Toorbul. It is a smorgasbord so 
please bring along a plate of savoury or sweet food (or both) to be shared. 
Also please consider taking a position as they are very easy and don’t take 
much of your time. Hope to see as many as possible. Don’t stay away just 
because you think you might get roped into doing something. Here are a list of 
the positions and what they entail. 
 
President: Chair the meeting bi-monthly. Easy. 
Vice President: Chair the meeting in the absence of the President. Even easier. 
Secretary: Take the minutes of bi-monthly meeting and attend to a small amount of 
correspondence. Fairly easy. 
Treasurer: Bank money and keep the books in order. Some book keeping 
knowledge. 
Social Director: Run raffles on runs and organise functions, mainly XmasParty. It’s 
fun! 
Editor: Collect report and publish magazine bi-monthly. Some office software 
knowledge. 
Web Master: Look after the website. Website & server management skills. 
Property Officer: Look after and store club property. Haven’t got much.Need a small 
amount of garage space. 
Dating Officers (3): Inspect and issue Dating Certificates for restricted rego.Some 
vehicle knowledge. 
 
And there you have it, so if you think you can tackle any of those easy positions 

Then please put your hand up  +++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 
Alex is away so there will be no minutes of the July meeting. 
 
Treasurer’s Report to 17th July, 2016 
Balance B/F        4462.68 
Income        1236.00 
                                                                                                     $5698.68 
Club run 17th July 

Bob Pritchard was originally going to take us to the Tram Museum but on 
making enquiries it was found to be too expensive so a run was organized 
to go North but owing to the weather forecast it was decided to only go to 
the Matthew Flinder rest area at Beerburrum. This was a sausage sizzle on 
the club. Chris brought his huge BBQ on the back of his ute and while he fired 
up the Barbie, we held the quick meeting. 
It was a very relaxing and enjoyable run and everyone got stuck into the 
food. After a great amount of chatter we all headed home. I think our keenest 
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members would have to be Stan and Jenny who come down from Kilcoy for 
every run. 
Thank you to Bob and Chris for a great day. 
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August 21st run report  
It’s great to see new members organizing a run as so often  
it fall to the same old ones. 
This months run was organized by Col and Shontay to Mary  
Cairncross Park in Maleny. As usual we all met at the regular 
Place and to everyones surprise there was a bright shiny red 83 Ferrari parked 
in with our lot. It was Rd Robertsons new toy and everyone gave it a good 
going over. It was also good to see the Repocholis back with us, and their 
visitors. Col and Shontay also had their daughter and her partner with them. 
Good roll up today. 
We left by the back way and out past the old swimming pool and  
making our way through the back roads and eventually coming out on Steve 
Irwin Way to our morning smoko at Landsborough. While there 
having our coffees a new member Jeff Trevan (who lives in Landsborough) 
joined us with his father-in-law Don.  
We then continued on up the range to Mary Cairncross. Greg and Yvonne 
joined us here and we got down to some serious socialising. 
There were a couple of older men at the next gazebo with a guitar having a 
little quiet sing-along. 
We all started to wander off after lunch back down the range to home. 
Thanks Col and Shontay for a great effort on your first run. 
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Smile a While 
Spanish Computer 

A Spanish language teacher was explaining to her class that in Spanish, unlike English, nouns 
are designated as either masculine or feminine. 

“House” for instance, is feminine:     “la casa.” 
“Pencil,” however, is masculine:       “el _eali.” 
 A student asked, “What gender is ‘Computer’?”    
 Instead of giving the answer, the teacher divided the class into two groups, Male and 
Female,  
and asked them to decide for themselves whether “Computer” should be a masculine or a 
feminine noun. 
Each group was asked to give four reasons for its recommendation. 
The men’s group decided that  “Computer” should definitely be of the feminine gender (“la 
computadora”),  because: 
1. No one but their creator understands their internal logic; 
2. The native language they use to communicate with other computers is incomprehensible 
to everyone  else; 
3. Even the smallest mistakes are stored in long term memory for possible later retrieval; 
and 
4. As soon as you make a commitment to one, you find yourself spending half your paycheck 
to buy accessories for it. 
  (THIS GETS  BETTER!) 
  The women’s group, however,  concluded that computers should be masculine (“el 
computador”),  because:  
1. In order to do anything with them, you have to turn them on;       
2. They have a lot of data but still can’t think for themselves;  
 3. They are supposed to help you solve problems, but half the time they ARE the problem; 
and 
4. As soon as you commit to one,  you realize that if you had waited a little longer, you could 
have got a better model. 
The women won. 

--------------------------------------------------- 
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William 
   A woman in a supermarket is following a grandfather and his badly behaved 
3-year-old grandson. 
 
It's obvious to her that he has his hands full with the child screaming for 
sweets in the sweet aisle, biscuits in the biscuit aisle, and for fruit, cereal and 
pop in the other aisles. 
 
Meanwhile, Gramps is working his way around, saying in a controlled voice, 
"Easy, William, we won't be long  . . . Easy, boy." 
 
Another outburst, and she hears the granddad calmly say, "It's okay, William, 
just a couple more minutes and we'll be out of here. Hang in there, boy." 
 
At the checkout, the little terror is throwing items out of the cart, and Gramps 
says again in a controlled voice, "William, William, relax buddy, don't get upset. 
We'll be home in five minutes; stay cool, William." 
 
Very impressed, the woman goes outside where the grandfather is loading his 
groceries and the boy into the car. 
  
She said to the elderly gentleman, "It's none of my business, but you were 
amazing in there. I don't know how you did it. That whole time, you kept your 
composure, and no matter how loud and disruptive he got, you just calmly 
kept saying things would be okay. William is very lucky to have you as his 
grandpa." 
"Thanks, lady," said the grandfather, "but I'm William, - The little bastard's 
name is Kevin." 
 

Think you are smart? think again. 

 Are you the weakest link? Below are four (4) questions. You have to 

answer them instantly. You can't take your time, answer all of them 

immediately. OK? Let's find out just how clever you really are.  

First Question:  

You are participating in a race. You overtake the second person. What position 

are you in?  

Answer: If you answered that you are first, then you are absolutely wrong! If 

you overtake the second person and you take his place, you are second!  
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Try not to screw up in the next question.  

To answer the second question, don't take as much time as you took for the 

first question.  

Second Question: If you overtake the last person, then you are...?  

Answer: If you answered that you are second to last, then you are wrong again. 

Tell me, how can you overtake the LAST person?! 

You're not very good at this are you?  

Third Question: Very tricky math!  Note: This must be done in your head only. 

Do NOT use paper and pencil or a calculator. Try it.  

Take 1000 and add 40 to it. Now add another 1000. Now add 30. Add another 

1000. Now add 20. Now add another 1000. Now add 10. What is the total?  

Did you get 5000? The correct answer is actually 4100.  

Don't believe it? Check with your calculator! Today is definitely not your day. 

Maybe you will get the last question right?  

Mary's father has five daughters: 1. Nana, 2. Nene, 3. Nini, 4. Nono. What is the 

name of the fifth daughter?  

Answer: Nunu?  

NO! Of course not. Her name is Mary. Read the question again  

 A get well wish goes out to anyone not feeling up to scratch. 

Happy birthday to all. 
 
Please refer to the site below to see if there are any events you like. 
For full list go to www.pinky.com.au 
Club sanctioned runs per month.  If you know of any more please let me know. If you 
are going to any of these you must carry this list with you, just in case you are pulled 
over. 
 

 Every Friday night  Old Petrie town 

 1st Saturday  Yatala Drive- In. Show n Shine 

 1st Saturday 
Old Skool Cars show  n shine, 5.30pm-9pm Alex Barr Oval 
Caboolture 

 1st & 3rd Friday  Harry’s Diner, Newmarket Rd, Newmarket. 5.30pm till 9pm. 

 Every Friday  Munch Inn, Cnr Beaudesert Rd & Elizabeth St, Acacia Ridge. 

Last Saturday Masters North Lakes 5pm. Classic cars only  

http://www.pinky.com.au/
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10/09/2016  GYMPIE HISTORIC AUTO CLUB INC 46th SWAP MEET and our 4th CAR SHOW.  
Gympie Showgrounds, Exhibition Road, Southside, Gympie, Qld.  
Gates open for traders from 3:30pm Friday 9th. Traders to be set up by 6:00am Saturday.   
Buyers access from 6am Saturday. Outdoor sites $10, undercover sites $15. 
General admission $4.  
SWAP bookings and enquires  Noel (07)54822303 or 0408708321.  
Car show set up from 7:30am Sat 12th for 10am start.  
CAR SHOW enquiries Barry 0409827562 or Ivor 0412765237.  
Web:      http://www.gympiehistoricautoclub.com.au/ 
 
  

http://www.gympiehistoricautoclub.com.au/
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Caboolture Warplane & Flight Heritage Museum Inc.  
Caboolture Warplane &  
Flight Heritage Museum  

Wings & Wheels  

2016  

Come along and have a great 

day  
Planes, Cars & Fashions from a bygone era  

Museum Raffle: Tiger Moth Flight  
Enquiries: Phone – 07 5499 1144 / Email: 
caboolturewarplanemuseum@gmail.com  

Please note this is not an airshow and the airfield will still be open for general operations.  

 

When:  
Sunday 30th October 2016  
Where:  
Hangar 101  McNaught Road,  Caboolture Airfield  
Time: Doors open 9am  
Vintage Vehicle & Aircraft Displays  
Miss Wings & Wheels Pageant  
Food & Market Stalls  
Music by Me & Jody Lee  
Entry: Family $25.00 Adults $10.00 Concession: $ 5.00 Children: $ 5.00  
Display Vehicles: Driver & Vehicle – Free Passengers - $5.00 each 

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 

This is Ron’s business of the month. If you need this business 

mention Ron Walters. 
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For anyone  looking  to  get married  or renew  their vows   

contact Denise   to  make  arrangements . 

 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

Any problems with your computer, network, email or website – 

Contact John at The Tech Room for NDSCC member discounts! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DO YOU HAVE ANYTHING FOR SALE? – OR A BUSINESS YOU WOULD 
LIKE TO ADVERTISE? – PLEASE EMAIL OUR WEBMASTER TO INCLUDE 
ON THE BACK PAGE OF THE NEWSLETTER FOR ALL MEMBERS TO SEE 

<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< 

Any members that  have anything of interest to sell, please let me 
know and we can advertise it for you here. 

mailto:john@techroom.com.au
http://techroom.com.au/
mailto:webmaster@ndscc.com
http://techroom.com.au/

